
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memo 
 
To:  Council 
 
From:  Alain Muise, Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Date:  June 7, 2021 
 
Subject: Mariners Center Board Member approval 
 
 
 
The Mariners Center Board of Directors elected Julien Boudreau to fill a vacancy on the 
Board. As per policy, the Board must be approved by the Municipality. Therefore the 
purpose of this memo is to request council approval for Julien Boudreau to the Board of 
Directors for the Mariners Center.  
 
PROPOSED MOTION: 
 
Moved that Council approve Julien Boudreau as a newly elected member on the Mariners 
Center Board of Directors. 
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